
FROM Gary Walker - Steve Lawing

TO

DATE May 18, 1978

SUBJECT 1978 Fishin'Mission

Well, the Fifth- Annual Fishin' Mission Expedition is upon us (June 2 - 11)
and all the Valued Fishermen Certificates have been returned. The
response has been overwhelming and we have 17 confirmations of atten-
dance.

The questionnaire did prove one thing - 17 people can't
thing! Therefore - sweatshirts will have to wait until
and everyone will be responsible for their own food. I
the best way since now you can eat as "high on the hog"
will let you (save some bucks for the big town).

agree on any-
the Sixth Annual
suppose that is
as your budget

One thing I would appreciate a response on though. Please drop me a
note as to who you are coming with, when you expect to arrive, and
what equipment you will be bringing. This will help us to insure we
set aside enough room for all the campstoves, lanterns, cars, trucks,
etc. .

The chairmen (Steve and Myself) will arrive Friday, June 2, at high-noon
in order to stake a claim. We will have the casino tent this year so
bring cards, chips, dice cups, etc.. The house dice will go down!

The waters high, the snow is white (bring warm clothes) the fish are
bitin', 1unkers will be caught -
See you there!
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